
IN MEMORIAM


The Reverend Elijah Sutton, Jr.

Guildfield Baptist Missionary Church





The Brookland Neighborhood Civic Association offers our sincere condolences on the passing of 
the beloved Pastor Elijah Sutton, Jr. of Guildfield Missionary Baptist Church. Pastor Sutton was a 
kind and generous man.  He was always there to extend a helping hand whether it was a ride to 
the Metro, a warm greeting, food for the hungry, even food for Brookland’s hungry birds and 
squirrels! Pastor Sutton was a friend to all.  We will miss him.


